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Axtell man injured in Marshall Co wreck
(KMZA)--A late Friday morning two-vehicle Marshall Co wreck sent an Axtell
man to the hospital.

The Kansas Highway Patrol says it happened on U.S. 36 Highway about
two-tenths of a mile east of K-99.

The Patrol reports 21-year-old Sabastian Porting was eastbound when he moved
to the westbound lane to pass an eastbound semi-truck. His car struck the semi's
trailer when he attempted to move back into the eastbound lane due to an
oncoming vehicle.

Porting was transported to Community Memorial Healthcare in Marysville for
the treatment of suspected minor injuries.

The semi driver from Boone, Iowa was not hurt.

The Patrol says both drivers were wearing seatbelts when the wreck occurred
shortly before noon Friday.
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